Micro/Nano Tenure-Track Faculty Position in Mechanical Eng

University of Louisville

The Department of Mechanical Engineering at the University of Louisville invites applications for two tenure track positions in the area of MEMS or micro/nanotechnology. Applicant should have an earned doctorate in mechanical engineering or a related field. He or she will be expected to teach undergraduate and graduate level courses. Teaching interest in mechanical design is preferred. The successful candidate should have research credentials that allow him or her to develop an externally funded program of research. The applicant is expected to make extensive use of the new 10,000 sq. ft. cleanroom core facility, one of the top 10 facilities in the country (http://www.mems.louisville.edu). 
The positions include calendar year appointments and will be filled at the level of assistant professor. Applicants should send a detailed curriculum vitae, a statement of specific research and teaching interest, and a list of at least three references to Professor Julius P. Wong, Chair, Faculty Search Committee, Department of Mechanical Engineering, University of Louisville, Louisville, KY 40292, (502) 822-6335, jpwong@louisville.edu. Review of applications will begin December 1, 2005 although applications will be accepted until position is filled.
The University of Louisville is an affirmative action, equal opportunity employer. 
